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RCCB PARTNER MATTHEW FARANDA-DIEDRICH
REPRESENTS INDIVIDUALS SUING THE NEW JERSEY
TURNPIKE AUTHORITY
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Matthew Faranda-Diedrich represents individuals suing the New Jersey Turnpike Authority
related to the imposition of a $50 EZ-Pass fine that RCCB contends is illegal and excessive. This
novel matter is the first of its kind, as we understand it, filed against a governmental authority
on the grounds that collection of a $50 so-called “administrative fee” from individual motorists
traveling toll roads violates applicable law, is excessive, and should be returned to motorists. As
pled, the matter involves well over 5,000,000 motorists, each of whom were charged the
excessive fine. Our team developed the theory of both liability and damages, and we were
successful in obtaining a remand from the New Jersey Appellate Division, which ordered a
thorough review of the basis and support for the governmental authority’s claim that it cost
them $50 to collect each unpaid toll. Long v. New Jersey Tpk. Auth., 2019 WL 1093325 (N.J.
Super. Ct. App. Div. March 8, 2019).

Ongoing updates:

E-ZPass Scam Violation Law Suit: Could You Get A Check?

A $50 late fee for a missed toll? E-ZPass drivers say enough.

What's The Latest On Lawsuit Against E-ZPass "Fee Scam" In NJ?

Outrage over E-ZPass fine ‘scam’ continues — Will NJ judge act soon?

Lawsuit wants your E-ZPass $50 fine returned — How to join suit

Troubleshooters: South Jersey drivers say E-ZPass defect resulted in big fines

NJ Turnpike Agency Must Defend $50 E-ZPass Fee, Court Says
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